
  ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL 
		A	JESUIT	CHRISTIAN	MINORITY	INSTITUTION	

	
 

    Date: 12th April, 2021  
Ref: SLHS/SJ/ Students/Notice/2021 

 

NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS 
 

Dear Parents, 

This is a gentle reminder to pay the fees that is 

due. Kindly pay the school fees immediately to 

avoid any inconvenience in view of upcoming 

online exams. If you have already paid, kindly 

ignore the message. 

 

 

 

    
    Fr. Sebastian James S.J. 
    Principal 

 


